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Happy, Reipfui, Hard-working
Friday 24th June Term 6 2021/22

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are fast approaching the end of this school year and all classes are busy finishing projects and
preparing for our Summer Exhibition on the 5th July. Class teachers are also writing the end of year school
reports, which will be sent home on Monday 18th July.

This week, we enjoyed watching Squirrels Class assembly who shared ‘Squirrels News’ with us. They told
us about all the learning they have been doing this year and spoke with confidence and enthusiasm. They
also sang beautifully—well done Squirrels!

Attached to this newsletter you will see some pictures of our new Sensory Garden. FORPS have been
working very hard over the last few months helping to create this area for us. We are very much looking
forward to using it as an area to explore, reflect in and to have class or group sessions in. | want to say a
very big thank you to FORPS for making this area possible.

Today we enjoyed our Sports Day and it was wonderful to see so many parents and carers come along to
watch. All of the children showed fantastic ‘Riverside Attitude’ and were all encouraging each other. | know
that all of the teachers are very proud of them and their achievements. Thank you to Miss Collins for
organising this event for us.

Year 6 had a transition workshop this week to help prepare them for moving on to secondary school in
September. They engaged in a class discussion and were able to share their thoughts and feelings to
enable them to prepare for this next step.

Next week is Environment Week in school. All classes will be creating a class piece of art linked to
different aspects of the environment and using recycled materials to help them. They will be discussing the
environment through activities during the week. On Monday, FS and KS1 will be watching a performance
on the environment and how to be an environment super hero.

Dates for next week:

28th July—Year 4 (Badgers Class) visiting Rochester Cathedral

29th July—Hedgehogs Class Assembly 9:05am

30th June—Rabbits Sports Day (10:45am for the morning session and 2:30pm for the afternoon
session)

30th June—Year 3 Trip to the Guildhall Museum.

On Friday 1st July it is FORPS Sweet tag day where children can come into school in their own clothes in
exchange for a donation of sweets. The sweets should be brought in on this day and will be collected on
the playground.

Many thanks for your continued support and have a lovely weekend.
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Mrs Robson

Head of School This School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children,
achieving equal opportunities and combating discrimination.
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